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3 February 2015 
 
 
Dear Ned, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 10 December 2015 in relation to the consideration of Petition 
PE1563 (sewage sludge spreading). 
 
I can confirm that the Recommendations Report from the Review Of The Storage and 
Spreading Of Sewage Sludge on Land In Scotland will be published on the Scottish 
Government website on the the morning of Friday 5 February 
 
I will ensure a link to the publication is sent to you to allow the Committee access to the 
Report. 
 
In the event that some of the recommendations require changes to legislation, we will of 
course undertake a public consultation on any draft legislative proposals.  
 
I hope the Committee will find this helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
MIKE BERRY 
Zero Waste Delivery Team 




